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Dear

Following discussion with Member States during our Committees (GMO PAFF of September and 2018 
December and 2001/18 Committee of October 2018) on the Court Case C528/16 about new 
mutagenesis technique, we asked the Member States to share with us information:

• on difficulties Member States are confronted with (including impact on resources) for both 
inspections and analytical testing and to share practices on inspections
• of clear examples of products challenging the implementation of the legislation
• and give input to EURL GMFF/ENGL in view of finalising the draft report.

We have now received answers from the Member State that could be of use in view of finalising the 
ENGL report. The information on the issues of interest are compiled in the attached document and its 
annexes.
To note that in November 2018, France also provided us with a report on detection methods from Anses 
which was attributed to you in Ares at the time (reference Ares(2018)5940778).

Hope this is of use to you 
Best wishes

European Commission
DG Health and Food Safety 
Unit E3 - Biotechnology

The views expressed are purely those of the writer and may not in any circumstances be regarded as stating an 
official position of the European Commission. This message may contain personal and other confidential data that 
are entrusted to the recipients specified in the header of the message.
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